
[Email sent 6/25/20. Resolution from The City of The Dalles included below.] 

 

Good morning. 

Kindly find attached The City of The Dalles written ‘public comment’ submission reference The Gorge 2020 Draft 
Management Plan; your confirmation of receipt is appreciated. 

Thank You 

 

Jennifer Toepke 

Executive Assistant | Port of The Dalles     

3636 Klindt Drive, The Dalles, Oregon 97058 

(541)298-4148 | admin@portofthedalles.com  

    

In an effort to stop the spread of COVID-19, the Port of The Dalles is conducting business via phone & email. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.portofthedalles.com/
https://goo.gl/maps/MBvPNzGeRaup6h2R8
mailto:admin@portofthedalles.com
https://www.facebook.com/portofthedalles/
https://twitter.com/POTDinfo


 



 


